
Downtown Flagler Street Beautification Project 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT # 20 
SIDEWALK CLOSURE PHASE I 

 

 
When: Monday, April 4, 2022, thru Wednesday, April 6, 2022 
Start time: 7:00am 
Where: From 1 SE 3rd Avenue, eastside of Walgreens Pharmacy entrance to 2 S 
Biscayne Blvd, the One Biscayne Tower. 
 

Entrance to both Walgreens and One Biscayne Tower will remain open.  

The Lanzo Construction team will begin the demolition and installation of the new sidewalk in 
the above-mentioned area.  This will be Phase I of the operation to be conducted in this area.  
Phase II information will be sent out, we will keep everyone informed. 

For additional information, please contact Public Information Officer Wanda Mendez at 786-
285-9407. Additional project information can be found on the project 
website, miamidda.com/Flagler-street-Miami. 


